
 

 

 

 

 

January 11, 2021 

 

Via EFIS 

 

Morris Woodruff 

Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

P.O. Box 360 

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360 

 

 Re:   Cable One, Inc. dba Sparklight –  Video and IVoIP Registrations 

 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 

 Please accept this notice of adoption of the new business name Sparklight by Cable One, 

Inc. (“Cable One”), which is a registered video service provider (KA-2008-0204) and IVoIP 

provider (DA-2018-0022) in Missouri.  A copy of the fictitious name registration filed with the 

Missouri Secretary of State is enclosed.  Cable One has notified its Missouri customers of this 

name change and it is in effect.  We have reviewed our contact information in EFIS and 

confirmed it is correct and up-to-date.  Cable One does not have a Missouri tariff. 

  

 Please contact the undersigned at 602-364-6000 or patrick.caron@cableone.biz if you 

have any questions. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

/s/ Patrick Caron 
 

Patrick Caron 

Assistant General Counsel 

Cable One, Inc. 

 

Attachment 

 

cc: Missouri PSC General Counsel 

 Office of Public Counsel 
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